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NEW DURHAM PLANNING BOARD 

New Durham Town Hall 

November 1, 2016, 7:00p.m. 

 

 

Present 

Scott Drummey, Chairman  

Bob Craycraft 

David Swenson 

Dot Veisel 

Terry Chabot 

   

Also Present: 

Laura Zuzgo, Administrative Assistant 

Jeff Allard, Resident 

 

Call to Order 

Chair Drummey called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 

Agenda Review  

Mr. Swenson added under New Business: Master Plan; Follow-up on draft of Services 

and Facilities Public Forum.  

 

Public Hearing 

Mr. Craycraft made a motion to continue the hearing for Penny Williams 

Conditional Use Application Map 240, 037, to December 6, 2016 at the request of 

the applicant. Chair Drummey seconded the motion. Motion passed 5 – 0 - 0.  

 

Approval of Minutes 

None.  

 

Old Business 

Watershed Water District  

Chair Drummey shared with the Board a letter from Merrymeeting Lake Association 

dated October 19 indicating the association’s support of the proposal, in general, but 

noting it would need final review before issuing a formal statement.  

 

Chair Drummey noted an email was received from Peter Farrell, Town Forester regarding 

the proposal.  Additional inputs will be sought as the proposal is further developed. 

 

 

Master Plan Forum 

Selectman Swenson stated there was a good turnout and participation at the forum. He 

stated he took the information gathered and compiled a draft for review. The Board 

reviewed and discussed the draft; edits were made. Chair Drummey and Selectman 
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Swenson gave explanations and answers to questions by members of the public.  By 

consensus the Planning Board approved the initial draft of the Facilities and Services 

section and Mr. Swenson will forward this to Ms. Zuzgo for posting on the Town’s 

website. 

 

Alternate Function  

Chair Drummey stated Jeff Allard has expressed an interest in becoming an alternate for 

the Board.  

 

Mr. Craycraft made a motion to nominate Jeff Allard as an alternate position for 

the Planning Board for a 3 year term. Ms. Veisel seconded the motion. Motion 

passed 5 – 0 - 0.  

 

Adjourn  

Mr. Craycraft made a motion to adjourn. Selectman Swenson seconded the motion. 

Motion passed 5 – 0 – 0. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00p.m. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jennifer Riel, Recording Secretary  

 

 


